PFTA Chair: Cheryl Guppy

PFTA Vice Chair: Rebecca Lewsey



Bennetts End Road Hemel Hempstead Hertfordshire HP3 8DX TEL: 01442 406500

Email: <u>ptfa@reddings.herts.sch.uk</u> www.reddings.herts.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Father Christmas at the PFTA Christmas Fayre

The Parents, Friends and Teacher's Association, with the support of The Reddings School, will be holding a Christmas Fayre on Saturday 24th November 2018 from 11am till 3pm.

There will be a special visit from Father Christmas at this event, and all children who visit him will receive a gift when they see him and a photograph will be emailed to you within two weeks of the fayre.

The price to see Father Christmas is £5, which includes a gift and photograph.

At last year's Christmas Fayre, Father Christmas was very popular. Therefore, this year we have decided to ask parents to arrive at for a 5-minute time slot for their child or children to see him. Please choose your preferred hour below so we can allocate precise times by email.

Attached to this letter is a copy of the photograph consent form; this form needs to be filled in and returned with your Father Christmas booking slip and payment to secure a time slot.

For data security reasons, all slips and photographs will be destroyed three weeks after the event. If you do not receive your photograph, please email PTFA@reddings.herts.sch.uk before Saturday 8th December so that a member of the PFTA can sort this for you. After Friday 15th December, no problems will be able to be resolved.

I understand that times to see Father Christmas will be allocated on a first-come, first served basis

and that I may not receive the preferred time indicated.

Signed by Parent / Carer:

Hannahjadephotography

I hereby give Hannah Lewsey permission to photograph my child with Father Christmas and email it to me at the address below.

Child's name: Year Year
Email address (please print clearly):
All photos (unless permission is granted for the portfolio, below) will be deleted 2 weeks after the fayre. Please contact the PFTA if you haven't received your photo after 1 week. Thank you.
Parents/Carers signature Date Date
Additionally, I am a newly qualified photographer and I would like to seek permission to use some photographs in my business portfolio.
I give permission for Hannah Lewsey to use my child's photograph in her portfolio. This permission will stand for a maximum term of seven (7) years.
Contact for any queries: hannahjadephotography@gmail.com
Parents/Carers signature Date Date
Photograph number (for photographers use)
Date image will be kept until: 8-Dec-2018 Other (specify)

(If OTHER is ticked, this form must be kept until that date.)